
Nov. 19, 1969 :  Astronauts Charles Conrad and Alan Bean become the third and fourth 
humans to walk on the Moon.

The Last Lakota code talker Clarence Wolf Guts died last week at 86. When the towers of the World Trade Center fell 
on Sept. 11, 2001, Clarence Wolf Guts asked his son to call the U.S. Department of Defense to see if the country needed 
his code talking abilities to find Osama Bin Laden. Wolf, a Native American code talker from World War II, helped defeat 
Axis forces by transmitting strategic military messages in his native language, which the Japanese and Germans couldn't 
translate. It was a sad day for our country when this amazing, selfless man passed away.

There will be a brief DECA meeting today at the beginning of first lunch.  Will be discussing sign up and 
fundraising.

Class Rings - Adam from MN Grad Services will be here at 1st lunch on Thursday to distribute student orders. Please 
be sure to bring the amount due for your orders. 

Grandparent’s Day - 5 students are needed to help with lunch on Thursday for Grandparent’s Day.  See Greta ASAP. 
Deb also needs 1 more student to help with the Apple Ladies on Friday.  It’ll be from 10am to 11am or so. See Deb

Billiards starts tomorow right after school at the VFW Hall. Dan Deneen, Gavin Fredrickson, Harry Kruse 
and Joel Draxton please see Lisa Kruse.

The following students have LIBRARY BOOKS that were due in September.  Please return or renew them.  
THANKS!  Payton Barnaby, Peter Barta, Angela Branchaud,  Aaliyah Hart, Cole Hoover, Elyssa Jensen, Anna Lake, Ethan 
Marotz, McKenzie Nelson, Marissa Phillips, Mikayla Sarazin & Brody Simonson.

Seniors: All of the senior packets have finally been turned in (thank you!!) but now we need your young pictures and 
also senior pictures for the yearbook. Deadline for senior pictures will be Dec. 16, but PLEASE try to get these turned in 
as soon as possible!!! Don't forget to order your yearbook now to save $5!  If you have any questions, please see Mrs. 
Ryan.

Yearbooks are on sale now- only $45 until Christmas break. After that the price goes up to $50. Please see Mrs. 
Ryan to order your yearbook today!
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NATIONAL MILITARY FAMILY APPRECIATION MONTH

Today
• DECA Mtg. - 1st lunch
• Homework Help
• Fall Athletic Banquet - 6pm

Wednesday
• CLC Rep here @ 11:45am
• Army Rep here @ lunch
• ALC

Thursday
• GRANDPARENT’S DAY 
• Rep from Alex Tech here @ 8:45am
• Homework Help
• JH Band & Choir Concert - 7pm

Friday
• BB @ Wrenshall (Jh also). Bus @ 4:20pm


